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Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RE:                 Status of the FAFSA IRS Data Retrieval Tool
Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RGM MEMO MAY 03, 2017

An Electronic Announcement was posted today May 3, 2017, regarding the status of the FAFSA IRS Data Retrieval Tool. The IRS and Federal Student Aid have agreed to implement a solution that will reinstate the use of the IRS DRT beginning with the 2018-2019 FAFSA cycle, which begins on October 1, 2017. However, this solution will limit the information that displays to the applicant in order to enhance the security and privacy of sensitive personal data transferred to the FAFSA from the IRS. This solution will encrypt the taxpayer's information and hide the information from the applicant's view on both the IRS DRT web page and on the FAFSA web pages. Some FAFSA applicants may have concerns that the IRS tax return information transferred into the FAFSA will not be visible, however, the IRS believes that this solution provides potentially the best balance between access to federal student aid and the privacy of personal information and to maintaining the integrity of our tax collection system. We have provided the link to the Electronic Announcement below. 

Please copy and paste link to your browser:

https://ifap.ed.gov/eannouncements/050317StatusoftheFAFSAIRSDataRetrievalTool.html
Respectfully,
Rafael Gonzalez
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